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This amendment is being issued answer a vendor-submitted question 
 
Kelly Pahlau  
Procurement Specialist 5                       
Phone:   (907) 269-8493 
Email:   Kelly.pahlau@alaska.gov  
    

Question on the ITB: 
 
Question 1: On the Phenix First Due helmets.    This company does not do the fronts but another vendors 
can do them but only a 3.5"   you requested 4". Will you accept a 3.5”? 
 
Answer: Yes. Additionally, the listed eye protection will be accepted as  the originally noted 4.5” face shield 
or Paulson ATAC Goggles. 
  

 
  


